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Comments: Keep 'Roadless Rule' Protections for the Tongass National Forest

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I strongly oppose the Forest Service's plan to eliminate "Roadless Rule" protections for the Tongass National

Forest and urge you to select the "no action" alternative instead.

 

As an avid hiker and outdoors person, Americans like me value these mostly untouched lands in a number of

ways, and destroying them for me and future Americans is unconscionable! Once cut, these forests will NEVER

be the same! Please think of the wildlife, the nature, and the millions of Americans that LOVE these lands.

 

Please, Please - think of future generations by selecting the "no action" alternative to maintain "Roadless Rule"

protections for the Tongass and Chugach.

 

Sincerely,

 

Sharon Jasneski

 

Pittsburgh, PA 15215

 

[Position]


